
The Institute for International and Comparative Law in Africa (ICLA) 
of the Faculty of Law at the University of Pretoria, 

in partnership with the 

Konrad-Adenauer-Stiftung Rule of Law Programme for Sub-Saharan Africa 

have the pleasure of inviting you to attend a conference on the theme

'The rule of law in Sub-Saharan Africa: Promises, progress, pitfalls and 
prospects'.

		
		
		

		

	

29 and 30 June 2017
08:30 (tentative programme enclosed)
Moot Court, Ground Floor, Faculty of Law, 
Hatfield Campus, University of Pretoria 

For catering purposes kindly RSVP bright.nkrumah@up.ac.za by 
Thursday, 15 June 2017, indicating whether you would be attending the 
conference on both days, as well as the farewell dinner on the evening of 
30 June.
Enclosed please find a tentative programme for the Conference.

Bright.Nkrumah@up.ac.za or landline +27(0)12 420 6217
Persons with physical disabilities are requested to contact 
bright.nkrumah@up.ac.za  if assistance is required. Although provision will be 
made for most dietary requirements, please feel free to inform us of your special 
requirements. 
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www.up.ac.za/law

http://www.up.ac.za/en/jurisprudence/calendar/event-rsvp/2476212/launch-of-the-african-institute-for-global-social-thought-panel-discussion-on-franz-fanon-and-ubuntu?pg=1



